Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 27, 2014, the Florida Real Estate Commission, received a petition for Variance or Waiver of Rule 61J2-1.011, F.A.C., from Phyllis K. Moore. Petitioner is seeking a waiver of the late fee for the renewal of her license alleging that she did not receive a bill from the Department of Business and Professional Regulation. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Division of Real Estate at the address below within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, (850)487-1395 or Juana.Watkins@myfloridalicense.com.
